
 

 

 

 CAPE GIRARDEAU PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Board Retreat 

Thursday, November 30th, 2023  

5-8pm  

Cape Girardeau Public Library 

  

Attendance 

 

Present:  Adam Criblez, Rekha Patterson, Dave Diveley, Ed Thompson, Kathy 

Wolz, Red Redinger, Lauren Clark-Hill, Stacy Lane 

Also present: Director Katie Earnhart, Marketing Coordinator Whitney Burton, 

and Ruth Metz 

Absent:  Jessica Hill 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:01pm by President Red Redinger. 

 

This second session of the board visioning process was held 

to follow up on a previous conversation.  

This session focused on how the Cape Public Library can change or implement new 

programs and services to meet the needs of the Cape community. A framework was 

created based on session one and will be tweaked by Ruth and Katie following this 

session. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:26pm. 

The next regular meeting will be Thursday, December 14th at 7am 

Cape Public Library  

Recorder:  Katie Earnhart 

 

 


